
#UMN STUDENTS 
WITH CHILDREN
Students who have breastfed, 
we want to hear from you.

This project is supported by Boynton Health, the Student Parent Help Center, the Lactation Advocacy Committee, 
the Council of Graduate Students, and the Center for Leadership Education in Maternal & Child Public Health. 
Recipient of a Campus Climate Micro-Grant. 

JOIN US for a conversation about your
experience breastfeeding at the U. 

HELP US identify barriers to breastfeeding
so we can advocate for students like you.

Questions? 
Contact Mikaela Robertson at Boynton Health 
at mikaela@umn.edu or 612-301-2199.

WE’RE HOSTING FOCUS GROUPS IN LATE MARCH AND EARLY APRIL. 

To join, you must:
• Be an enrolled student

• Have breastfed and/or pumped as a student

Food will be provided and you’ll receive a $15 gift card for participating.

        SIGN UP AT z.umn.edu/bfstudents BY FRIDAY, MARCH 9TH.

http://z.umn.edu/bfstudents

